
Gov. Tony Evers Thanks Ron Kind

Written by Tony for Wisconsin Press
Wednesday, 11 August 2021 09:06 - 

MADISON,  Wis. – Gov. Tony Evers released the following statement thanking  Congressman
Ron Kind for his decades of service to the state:

  

"For  more than two decades western Wisconsin has been able to count on Ron  Kind. Thanks
to his tremendous leadership, countless small businesses,  farmers, and families have a
brighter future ahead of them. While his  voice in Congress is going to be sorely missed, his
legacy as a  pragmatic and selfless leader will continue to move Wisconsin forward. I  wish Ron,
Tawni, and their entire family well on their next chapter and  I’m confident they’ll continue to play
an important role in the  direction of our state."
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